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Board of Management Agreed Report  

Dec  7th  2020 
 

The Board of Management met for their 2nd meeting of the school year on December 7th 2020. 

The Principal reported on the successful Founders Days, 1st year fun day organised by Transition Year 

and the restarting of the Golf Club. 

The report on the recent Covid-19 SSPS inspection was reviewed and teacher were congratulated on 

the positive feedback received. The new HEPA air purifiers to assist in the ventilation of rooms was 

also discussed 

The Bursar presented the financial forecast for the current year and a balanced budget is expected. 

The provision of catering in the school was discussed and a catering sub-committee is to be set up to 

look at options going forward on the provision of catering in the school. 

Maintenance on the building is continuing with the repair of windows to help with ventilation and a 

Yield sign being installed at the end of the avenue to help with traffic management. 

A Uniform sub-committee will be set up to review the uniform in the school and approval was given 

for optional extras to the uniform during the Covid-19 pandemic 

The proposal for all students enrolling in 1st year to have of mandatory ICT devices was discussed 

and approved. 


